
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

October 24, 2017 

 

 Paving the Median Crossover of 53 Street S.W. and Highway 22X 

Location: 53 Street S.W. between the eastbound and westbound lanes of Highway 22X 

 
Impact: Detour around paving activity 
 
Reason: Paving in median  
 
 

Start date: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 

Completion date: Thursday, October 26, 2017 

Work hours: 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on both days 

Speed reduction: 70 km/hr from 70 km/hr 

 

Other information: N/A 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction. 
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